
Beaver Dam Unified School District 

NOTICE OF MEETING 

There will be a special meeting of the Board of Education on June 23, 2025, at 5:00 p.m. at the 

Educational Service Center, 400 E. Burnett Street, Beaver Dam, WI, for board members to 

participate in a district strategic planning workshop.  No action will be taken by any 

governmental body at the above noticed meeting.  Upon request to the District Administrator, 

submitted twenty-four (24) hours in advance, the District shall make reasonable 

accommodation including the provision of informational material in an alternative format for a 

disabled person to be able to attend this meeting. 

             Submitted by: 

      Marge Jorgensen, Board of Education Clerk 

      June 16, 2025 


